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A law abiding citizen should never need a permit or to pay a fee to exercise a 

constitutionally protected right.  

 

The state cannot even process the gun purchase applications it receives now in a 

timely manner, with many thousands of Oregon citizens being delayed indefinitely 

and without explanation.  

 

"Justice delayed is justice denied" applies here as many citizens are already defacto 

deprived of their civil rights in a system with no transparency or legal framework for 

appeal.  

 

This bill will only make things worse for law abiding citizens in Oregon while doing 

nothing to improve safety.  

 

 


